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Peace activists were in Truro and New Glasgow today to protest the $25 billion contract to build new warships at the Irving Shipyard in 

Halifax. 

 

Tamara Lorincz says the group delivered a letter to the office of MP Peter MacKay in New Glasgow Thursday morning. 

 

Lorincz and two other people were delivering a letter with the same message to the Truro office of MP Scott Armstrong Thursday afternoon. 

 

She says there are many Nova Scotians and Canadians that do not want the federal government to waste money building warships and they 

believe the money should instead be spent on urgent environmental and social needs. 

 

Tamara Lorincz (left) is joined by two others outside the Truro office of MP Scott Armstrong (Photo by James Faulkner) 

 


